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Amy Ow

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 2:42 PM
To: Camille Leung
Cc: Kristen Outten; Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Highland Estates Weekly Site Inspection 10/19/2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille, 
 
I conducted the weekly site inspection at Highland Estates on Tuesday this week. The silt fence onsite is still in need of 
repair, but overall the site looks pretty good. I know we are close to completion, so I will be interested to see how the 
site looks next week following the rain. Neil was onsite on Wednesday and said that the silt fence still needs to be 
repaired, but that the rest of the site looks pretty good. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean | she, her, hers 
Project Wildlife Biologist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
O 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794 
 

 
 
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or disclosure without sender’s authorization is 
prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender and then immediately delete the email and any attachments. 
 
 
 

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean  
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 2:39 PM 
To: robertpellegrine@yahoo.com 
Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; 'Amy Ow' <aow@smcgov.org>; cleung@smcgov.org 
Subject: Highland Estates Weekly Site Inspection 10/19/2021 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
I’m sorry I missed your onsite earlier this week. There are still a couple of outstanding issues onsite from last week, and I 
am interested to see how the site looks after a week of rain.  
 
Please address the following: 
 
Lots 9/10 



2

 The silt fence along the southern boundary of the site is still in need of repair. Please replace the deteriorated 
fence and key in the new fencing that was added. 

 
Lot 11 

 The windbreak fence was laying on the ground. It has been very windy the past week. Please ensure that the 
windbreak is repaired. 

 The silt fence along the southern side of Lot 11 is still in need of repair. Please move the straw wattles and 
ensure that the fence is keyed in along the south side of the site. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions! 
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean | she, her, hers 
Project Wildlife Biologist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
O 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794 
 

 
 
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or disclosure without sender’s authorization is 
prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender and then immediately delete the email and any attachments. 
 
 


